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Hamed Abrishami <habrisha@usc.edu> Tue, Oct 13, 2015 at 4:25 PM
To: sycamorepenasquitos @panoramaenv.com

To whom it may concern,

I, as a resident in park village neighborhood, would like to express my deepest concerns about alternative #3
route for the sycamore 230KV powerline project.

My house, similar to many other houses, is so close to park village road. | am completely aware of the damage
that strong magnetic fields can have on human health, which can cause cancer in long term.

Moreover, Park village road is the only exit road to the neighborhood which means that at the emergency
evacuation times during such a construction, we would face a disaster.

I am hopeful that alternative route #3 will be dropped, having the previous experience of the sunrise project in
which legal actions was taken and the project was stopped by the residents.

Best Regards,

Hamed Abrishami

12397 Ragweed st.

San Diego, CA 92129





